
Report from the Business Committee 
Wednesday, November 15, 2017 
 

 
 
TOPICS: 
Classroom Enhancements 
Capital Plan 
 

 
The following were updates presented by district staff:  
 

 CLASSROOM ENHANCEMENT – Superintendent Designate Tim Davie provided an 
overview of the work being completed in schools across the district.  
 
Watch the update 

 

 CAPITAL PLAN – Director of Planning and Operations Pete Sabo and Facilities 
Planning Manager Mike Ross provided an update on the district’s capital plan 
submission to the Ministry of Education and the various capital projects taking 
place in the district. The newly constructed artificial turf field and the Frank J. Ney 
expansion project were among the many items included in the update. 

 
Watch the update 

 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 
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Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

 250-741-5273 
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